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July 20, 2021 

 
Dear Bengal Families,  
  

I hope everyone is having a wonderful summer and taking the time to relax and reconnect.  I know 
getting this letter will  be bittersweet as no one is ready for the summer to end, but the excitement 
of starting a new school year is always fun!   
  

Some of this information is the same that we shared back in June but lots has been added, so be 
sure to check out the links below, note dates on your calendar, and get everything in order so your 
student can have a smooth start to the year.  
  

Summer Update 2 
 
 Our Back to Beckham days will  be the first week of August.  

 
Check out this Back to Beckham 101 guide for more information about this event. Much of this can 
be done prior to your assigned day and the more you have completed in advance the faster the 
process will  be for you. Please park behind the school and enter through the gym lobby doors.   

 
Please note in the Back to Beckham 101 flyer that Station 2 is Residency Verification.  You will 
NOT be allowed to move to other stations including schedule pick up until you have completed 
Residency Verification with Ms. Nicely. She has a record of everyone that has already completed 

this process for the 2021-2022 school year. 
Click here for detailed information: LBHS Yearly Residency Verification 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

  

 We have plenty of parking spots available for our 10th and 11th grade students so there’s 
no need to worry about getting a spot. Just be sure students have met all requirements to 

get a parking permit. See our website or Back to Beckham 101 linked above for the 
requirements. 

 If you have students in multiple grades, you may come once on the oldest student’s day if 
needed or you are welcome to come on multiple days. 

 We are staggering times to allow for ample room and attention from staff.  Please stick to 
your assigned time if at all possible.  
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Grade Level Date 8 AM to 11 AM 1 PM to 4 PM 

11th Tuesday, August 3 A-H I-Z 

10th Wednesday, August 4 A-J K-Z 

9th Thursday, August 5 A-J K-Z 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_fnUIuX8iZY-1_CNr8kcUKzGU1PqDsLN/view?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/charleston.k12.sc.us/lbhs-school-counseling/parent-resources/yearly-residency-verification?authuser=0


 

Check out our website that is updated regularly at LBHS Website for: 

 LBHS Summer Assignments 2021 

 LBHS Student Opportunities-Summer 2021 

 LBHS Volunteer Opportunities for Summer 2021 
 

Upcoming Dates 
  

Thursday, August 12 First Annual Back to Beckham Dinner/Teacher Meet and Greet   
from 5-7pm.  Come meet your teachers and check out the school! 

Sponsored by the One Beckham Foundation. The link to buy tickets 
will  be shared ASAP.   

Monday, August 16 New Student Orientation for anyone new to Beckham in the 10th 
and 11th grades. More information will  be sent directly to these 
students. 

Tuesday, August 17 MERGE Details to come in a separate email for all  rising Freshman 

Bengals orientation. 

Wednesday, August 18 First Day of School for Students! 

  
LBHS Bell Schedule for 2021-2022 is from 8:30-3:35 each day. Bus Routes and information to come 

before school starts.  
 
If you have questions, please let us know. We are open each day during the summer from 8:00 -

4:00 Monday through Thursday.  All  CCSD offices are closed on Fridays until  the week of August 
9th.   
 
Some vacation hours may impact availability but feel free to email 

Mary_Starr@charleston.k12.sc.us with questions.    
  
For registration or enrollment questions, email Joy_Nicely@charleston.k12.sc.us or 
Claire_gatlin@charleston.k12.sc.us   

  
We are so excited to be planning and preparing for our 2021-2022 school year!  Please let us know 
how we can help make your students start to the year as great as possible! 

  
Your very proud principal!  

Anna Dassing 

Anna Dassing 
  

 

https://www.ccsdschools.com/lucybeckham
https://www.ccsdschools.com/domain/2914
https://sites.google.com/charleston.k12.sc.us/lbhs-school-counseling/student-resources/student-opportunities?authuser=0
https://sites.google.com/charleston.k12.sc.us/lbhs-school-counseling/student-resources/volunteer-opportunities?authuser=0

